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Angela Elbert Selected for the 
American College of Coverage 
Counsel’s Thomas F. Segalla Service 
Award
Angela Elbert, chair of the firm’s Insurance Policyholder 
group, was recently selected for the American College of 
Coverage Counsel’s (ACCC) Thomas F. Segalla Service 
Award in recognition of her dedication and service to the 
ACCC. 

Named in honor of the ACCC’s first president, the award 
recognizes recipients that demonstrate creativity, 
visibility and persistence, three characteristics that 
embody the approach of Tom Segalla to his practice, 
volunteerism and leadership in the practice of law.

Angela was recognized for her significant contributions 
to the ACCC, including serving as a Committee Co-chair 
as well as exemplary service co-chairing two ACCC 
Annual Conferences, both coordinating speakers and 
ensuring quality programming for Fellows of the College.

Angela joins the select few recipients of this prestigious 
award, including senior counsel Jill Berkeley, who 
received the Segalla Service Award in 2016.

Click here to learn more about the ACCC.
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